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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING 6:45 PM Fri. Sept 23, 1983; BOARD OF DIRECTORS 8:00 PM Wed. Oct 12.

The Membership Meeting will feature a dinner-dance (see IMPORTANT NOTICE below) and a short
meeting with the Installation of Officers elected at the August 24, 1983, Membership
Meeting, as follows:

OFFICERS:
PRESIDENT Paul Jackson SERGEANT AT ARMS Dave Anderson, Jr.
1st VICE PRESIDENT Bill Spence PARLIAMENTARTAN John Walters
2nd VICE PRESIDENT Joe Carinci RECORDING SECRETARY Joe Hamilton
3rd VICE PRESIDENT Dave Anderson, Sr. CORRESPONDING SECY Charlie Wiles
TREASURER Ari Sapir CHAPLATN Chic Chaconas
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY Bill Rahn EX-0FFICIO Les Kenney

BOARD OF DIRECTORS (Non-Officer Members):
2-yr terms: Harold (JR) Ale; Bob Moore; Bill McLaughlin; l-yr term: Jim Carberry

IMPORTANT NOTICE from fellow IKES:

Dear Waltonian:

You, your spouse and friends are invited to the Annual Izaak Walton ILeague Installation
of Officers, which features a full-course dinner followed by three hours of dancing to a
five-piece band. This gala affair will be held on Friday evening, September 23, 1983, at
our chapter house on Mullinix Mill Road. This replaces the usual fourth Wednesday night
Membership Meeting.

The evening begins at 6:45 PM with an open bar, dinner at 7:30 PM, the installation
of the 1983-84 officers by Maryland State IWLA President Gorman Frye, and at 9:00 dancing
to the music of the Prodigals. Setups and ice will be available during the dance; you
bring your own cheer.

The entire evening, open bar, dinner and dancing is only $10.00 per person, payable
at the door. We invite our members and friends to an evening of enjoyment.

Call your reservations to one of the following committee members:

Paul Jackson 253-6726 Bob Lilly  942-7935 Charles Wiles  972-1953
Les Kenney 253-3430 Joe Wisor  460-9726

Join us in wishing our new leadership a most successful 1983-84.
See you at the Party.

Charles I. Wiles
Paul Jackson

Installation Cammittee Co—Chairmen



THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED SEPT 7, 1983 BY THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTTION:

SPONSOR
Arthur J. Cox Bill Schneider
14409 Brookmead Drive
Germantown, MD 20874
Richard E. Curtis, Jr. R. E. Curtis
4005 Shallow Brook Lane
Olney, MD 20832
Christopher M. DeFrancisci Ari Sapir
17710 Buehler Road
Olney, MD 20832
James Fritz Board of Directors
4220 Sheridan Street :
Hyattsville, MD 20782
Ralph Mittelberger Bill Schneider
4822 Eades Street
Rockville, MD 20853
OCTOBER RANGE ROSTER,SKEET/TRAP
SAT 10/01 1. Rick Egerter 384-6436 SAT 10/22 1. Jim Carberry 869-4279
2. 2. BAddison Carraciola 831-6923
SUN 10/02 1. Larry Dodson 421-9018 SUN 10/23 1. 0.S. McCollum 854-3707
2. Bill Maneely 692-9582 2. Carol Edwards 776-9881
SAT 10/08 1. Smith DeForce 460-8762 SAT 10/29 1. Mike York 489-4825
2. 2
SUN 10/09 1. Bill Spence 946-7716 SUN 10/30 1. Bill Rahn 774-6234
2. Brad Sears 992-7874 2. Joe Matthews (NEW) 649-6770
SAT 10/15 1. Dave Anderson 585-1053
2.
SUN 10/16 1. Brian Baldwin 869-7016
2. John Ogilvie 774-2551

NOTE: Need Range Officers to serve 1 day each month. Please call or talk to Les Kenney!

NRA INSTRUCTOR'S COURSE in Basic Marksmanship — Anyone interested in such a course, please
contact Bill McLaughlin (434-5379) as soon as possible.

OCT. 7 - DUCKS UNLIMITED DINNER/AUCTION. Plan to attend this annual event. A top-notch
dinner, auction items and art works. Donations are needed for any of your items which
can be used for prizes and to be auctioned. Call Paul Jackson.

OTHER COMING EVENTS:

°Sept 18 - Rental (Nat. Resources Police Instructor's Outing)

°0Oct 7,14&15 - Hunter's Safety Course at 7:00 PM. Call Mac McCollum (854-3707).
°Nov 5,6,12&13 - Sight=In Days = 9:00 A.M.

°Nov 13 - QYSTER ROAST - 1:00 P.M. - More later.

TURKEY SHOOTS 6:30 PM TO 10:00 PM ARE IN FULL SWING till Dec 17. Plenty of prizes, hams
and turkeys. Les Kenney (253-3430) still needs help. Sign up sheet needs your name on it.

Your retiring Corresponding Secretary has enjoyed his assignment this year. Best Wishes
to the Chapter and its officers.

Newsletter submitted by Ed Totah,
Corresponding Secretary
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